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Comments: Dear USFS, I am writing to ask that you please extend the public comment period on the Stibnite

mine project.  The public comment period has not been long enough on this project which would have serious

impacts to public recreation, endangered species, Wild &amp; Scenic Rivers, roadless areas, cultural resources,

and the iconic Frank Church Wilderness. Whatever monetary profits may be gained from this gold mine would

come at the expense of priceless wildlife and habitat. Please stop the Stibnite mine. IT'S NOT WORTH IT. 


